
Hello, 

I am writing to voice my opposition of the demolition of 759 Elizabeth St. It is a beautiful home 

with many historical features (chimney, floors) and is deserving of ongoing care and 

preservation. There are few homes of such age in the city and it is incredible that it's retained its 

cottage-style charm from the 19th to 21st century. Please consider preservation at the Nov. 2nd 

meeting. 

Thank you, 

Caitlin MacInnes 

578 Waterloo St, London  

(Woodfield resident) 

 


